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Katrina, Portland: I was tear gassed multiple times during the spring and summer of 

2020. One of these occurrences was at a lawful protest and two occasions were 

because police indiscriminately tear gassed my neighborhood. For over a year after 

being exposed to these toxins I had significant and unusual uterine cramping and 

bleeding. I have an IUD and have not menstruated for years prior to these chemical 

weapon reactions. 


